
 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID 
The Glen Ellyn Park District is accepting bids for the following identified project: 

Spring Avenue Recreation Center/Newton Park Improvements 
 
The proposed work consists of providing materials, labor, and equipment to remove and 
replace sections of the existing parking lot area and reconstruct curb and sidewalk at 185 
Spring Avenue, Glen Ellyn, IL. Major Elements of work items include 3,500 SY of asphalt 
grind and overlay, 1,100 SY of full depth pavement installation, and 1,000 LF of curb 
removal and replacement. Proposed work also includes constructing a 520 LF bituminous 
path and bituminous turn around at Newton Park (707 Fairview Avenue, Glen Ellyn) 
  
Sealed bids plainly marked “Spring Avenue Recreation Center/Newton Park Improvements” 
and addressed “To Dan Hopkins, Superintendent of Parks and Planning" shall be received 
on or before 11:00 a.m. Monday, May 1, 2017 at the Glen Ellyn Park District Building: 185 
Spring Avenue, Glen Ellyn, IL 60137, at which time bids will be publicly opened and read 
aloud. Bids received after this time will be returned unopened. No oral proposals or 
modifications will be considered. No bidder may withdraw his proposal after the hour set for 
the opening thereof, or before award of the contract, unless said award is delayed for a 
period of exceeding sixty (60) calendar days. 
  
Plans and specifications may be obtained from the Park District on Thursday April 13, 
2017 for free by emailing Dan Hopkins, at dhopkins@gepark.org 
 
The Glen Ellyn Park District reserves the right to reject any or all bids; to combine bids and 
alternates and to award the bid based on the best interests of the Park District. To the 
extent that it applies, the chosen Contractor shall comply with all provisions of the Illinois 
Prevailing Wage Act. Glen Ellyn Park District is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 
 
Dan Hopkins, Superintendent of Parks and Planning  
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